
The Western Washington English Springer Spaniel Club (WWESSC) is 
hosting a judging seminar for Flusher hunt tests Saturday, May 18, 
2024. Please email Kathy Farrill (kathy.farrill@gmail.com) to confirm you 
will be attending.  You don't need to be a judge to attend. This is an online 
seminar using Microsoft Teams software available online.  
ABDA members are invited. 
 

 The AKC is charging $25.00 per person, minimum of $500.00, so the 
club (WWESSC) needs 20 people.  They can take a few more, but 
recommend keeping it limited to avoid chaos during the meeting.   

 The AKC is still working out the payment details, but it will be 
payable per person to an organization somewhat like PayPal. 

 Microsoft Teams will be the meeting format.  Kathy will send an 
invite for a test meeting in the next couple of weeks once the 
participation list is confirmed.  The purpose is just to do a dry run 
so we can all become comfortable before the actual seminar. 

 


